
 

170 Gilbert Street, (PO Box 63), LATROBE, Tas. 7307 
www.latrobe.tas.gov.au 

Latrobe Council 
Preserving the Past … Promoting the Present … Planning for the Future 

 

 
Our Ref:   SC/GM BCS 

  
Your Ref:    
 
Phone: (03) 6426 4444  
 
Fax: (03) 6426 2121   
 
Email: simonec@latrobe.tas.gov.au  

February 23, 2017 
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c/- Tasmanian Electoral Commission, 
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MOONAH TAS 7009 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

REDISTRIBUTION OF LEGILSLATIVE COUNCIL ELECTORAL 
BOUNDARIES 

I write this submission on behalf of the Latrobe Council in relation to the 
redistribution of Legislative Council Electoral Boundaries. 

The Latrobe Council support the proposal to incorporate the entire Latrobe 
municipality into the division of Mersey. The Port Sorell area has many 
commercial, tourism and social links to Latrobe and the municipal areas of 
Devonport City. We believe it is important that our whole community is 
represented within the one division, being Mersey. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gerald Monson 
GENERAL MANAGER 

 


